
November Happynings
Holiday season is upon
us! November brings
us Veterans Day and
Thanksgiving. This
years Veterans
celebration will start
with a lunch and then
a trip to the Air Zoo.
The Air Zoo has a 
Veterans Day weekend
planned with special
events and guided
tours. As always, you
are invited to join us
for this special event.
Please contact Dianne
or Tishana @
269-979-9600.
Veterans are able to
receive half off
admission with a
Veterans identification
card and many
restaurants offer this
also.
 

Bickford will be
serving Thanksgiving
dinner at noon on the
24th. If you plan to
take your loved one
out for Thanksgiving
dinner please let us
know a week in
advance. You are also
invited to have
Thanksgiving dinner
with your loved one at
Bickford. If you would
like to join us please
inform us and let us
know how many you
will be bringing a
week in advance so we
can have seating
arranged for your
family. We will serve
turkey and ham with
all the trimmings and
our chef Debbies
homemade pumpkin
pie!

Battle Creek

              

October Memories
Miles for Memories Visit Family Reunion

We were delighted to
welcome a group
from Miles for
Memories to Bickford.
The kids came loaded
with gift bags and
hugs for our
Residents! It was
certainly a wonderful
treat!

 

Rose and Gail receive
gift bags from the
Miles for Memories
crew.
 
 
 
 

Bickfords first annual
family reunion dessert
potluck honoring
Family History Day
was a success!
Families brought their
loved ones favorite
desserts and the
recipe to share so the
Residents can compile
a Bickford Family
Recipe book. Watch
for a cookie exchange
in December!
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9am-Morning Stretches
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
10am-Bible Study
2pm-Wall Family 
           Singers
3:30-Fancy Fingers
7pm-Game Shows
 

9am-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11:30-Lunch Bunch
2:30-Card Bingo
3:30-Guess The Phrase
7pm-Game Shows
          Snacks

9am-Morning Stretches
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
10:30-Beanbag Twister
2:30-Bingo
3:30-Word Scrambles
6pm-Movie & Popcorn

9:00-Sittercise
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11:00-Balloon Tennis
2pm-Hymns Sing-a-Long
3pm-Church Service
6pm-Movie & Popcorn
 

9am-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
10am-Brother Bob
2pm-Beanbag Twister
3:30-Words in a Word
7pm-Game Shows
           Snacks

9am-Sit & Be Fit
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11:15-Turkey Mad-Libs
2pm-Bingo
3:30-Word Scrambles
7pm-Games & Snacks
 

9am-SitterFitters
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11am-Hymns & Praise
2pm-Fun with Kim!
3:30-Family Feud
7pm-Game Shows
           Snacks

9am-Morning Stretches
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
10am-Bible Study
1:30-Paul Sings
2:30-Movie Matinee
3pm-Fancy Fingers
7pm-Game Shows

       Veterans Day
9am-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
11:30-Veterans Lunch
2:30-Card Bingo
3:30-Guess The Phrase
7pm-Games Shows
 

9am-Morning Stretches
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
10:30-Connect Four
2:30-Bingo
3:30-Words in a Word
6pm-Movie & Popcorn

9:00-Sittercise
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11am-Bowling
2pm-Hymns Sing-a-Long
3pm-Church Serice
6pm-Movie & Popcorn

9am-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
10am-Brother Bob
2pm-Ice Breaker Game
3:30-Words in a Word
7pm-Game Shows
          Snacks

9am-Sit & Be Fit
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11:15-Fun with Crissy!
2pm-Bingo
3:30-You Be the Judge
7pm-Games & Snacks

9am-SitterFitters
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11am-Hymns & Praise
2pm-Scarecrow Craft
3:30pm-Family Feud
7pm-Game Shows
           Snacks

9am-Morning Stretches
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
10am-Bible Study
11am-Hymns & Praise
2pm-Fancy Fingers
3:30-Words in a Word
7pm-Game Shows

9am-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11:30-Lunch Bunch
2:30-Card Bingo
3:30-Guess The Phrase
6pm-Singin' w/Marvin
 
 

9am-Morning Stretches
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
10:30-Bowling
2:30-Bingo
3:30-Word Scrambles
6pm-Movie & Popcorn

9:00-Sittercise
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11am-Balloon Tennis
2pm-Hymns Sing-a-Long
3pm-Church Service
6pm-Movie & Popcorn

9am-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
10am-Brother Bob
2pm-Jingle Table Toss
3:30-Words in a Word
7pm-Game Shows
           Snacks

9am-Sit & Be Fit
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11:15-Name a Word
2pm-Bingo
3:30-Word Scrambles
7pm-Games & Snacks

9am-SitterFiteers
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11am-Hymns & Praise
2pm-Fall Leaf Painting
3:30-Family Feud
7pm-Game Shows
          Snacks

     Thanksgiving
9am-Morning Stretches
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
10:30-Word Games
2:30-Movie Matinee
7pm-Game Shows

9am-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11:30-Lunch Bunch
2:30-Card Bingo
3:30-Guess the Phrase
6pm-Singin' w/Jerry

9am-Morning Stretches
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
10:30-Balloon Tennis
2:30-Bingo
3:30-Word Scrambles
6pm-Movie & Popcorn

9:00-Sittercise
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11am-Toss Across
2pm-Hymns Sing-a-Long
3pm-Church Service
6pm-Movie & Popcorn

9am-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
10am-Brother Bob
2pm-Fun with John
3:30-Words in a Word
7pm-Game Shows
          Snacks
 

9am-Sit & Be Fit
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11:15-Spelling Bee
2pm-Bingo
3:30-You Be the Judge
7pm-Games & Snacks

9am-SitterFitters
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11am-Hymns & Praise
2pm-Resident Council
3:30-Family Feud
7pm-Game Shows
          Snacks
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27 28 29 30

9am-SitterFitters
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11am-Hymns & Praise
2pm-Pencil Holder 
           Craft
3:30-Family Feud
 7pm-Game Shows

9am-Sit & Be Fit
9:30-Todays News
9:45-Brainbusters
11:15-Would You
          Rather?????
2pm-Bingo
3:30-Word Scrambles
7pm-Games & Snacks 321
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